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It’s the final week of this half-term and 
next week you can all have a well     
deserved rest. Let’s hope the sun is   
shining so that you get to spend lots of 
time enjoying the outdoors and having 
fun with friends. Yesterday in church 
we celebrated the festival of                    
Pentecost, a very happy occasion 
when Christians remember the Holy 
Spirit being sent to help Jesus’s         
disciples after he had gone up to   
Heaven. It is often called the birthday 
of the church. The Holy Spirit is often 
represented in different ways, as a 
dove, fire or a rushing wind. What an 
exciting time it must have been for the 
disciples and maybe a little bit scary, 
as they weren’t really sure what was           
happening to start with.  I hope you 
have an exciting and fun last week in 
school and if you have a birthday this 
week, have a very happy one! 

God Bless.    
Lisa     

Joke Book  
How do you know if there ’s an 
elephant under your bed?  
Your head hits the ceiling!  
What do hedgehogs say when 
they hug each other?  
Ouch?  
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Prayer Corner 

Holy Spirit, 
Wrap your dove wings around us, 
Spark your bright flame with us 

Blow your refreshing wind among 
us, 

So that we can be your Pentecost 
people today. 
Amen  

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Pentecost Windmill 

You will need: 

Template (page 2 of the newsletter) 

Colouring pens/pencils 

Scissors 

Wooden dowel or pencil 

Drawing pin 

Sticky tape 

 

1. Cut out the template along the dotted lines and colour 

on both sides. 

2. Fold the small circles at the end of the sails in to meet 

the circle in the middle of the pin wheel. 

3. Carefully push the drawing pin through all the small   

circles at the centre. 

4. Place the dowel (or pencil) behind the pinwheel and push 

the drawing pin into it. Don’t push it in too tightly or the 

pinwheel won’t spin. 

5. If the pin comes through the back of the dowel, cover 

with tape so it is not sharp. 

Question of the week! 

  What do you look forward to 
when you wake up? 



 

Lisa Horton Children & Family Worker-contact at horton2517@sky.com 

 

 


